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Nilfisk/Kerrick Are Moving 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
2017 was a big year of change for Kerrick and Nilfisk.  
In February last year, Kerrick and Nilfisk legally merged to become one Company, making both Companies 
stronger and offering better service arms. 
 
At the same time, a new ERP system was introduced to the business and as we reflect on that event, we 
feel compelled to express our gratitude for your patience and understanding. It certainly was not the 
smoothest of implementations and as we come out the other end, please know that we appreciated the 
support given by you during this period. 
 
We now have more changes afoot but nothing as dramatic as last year. 
 
We have installed a new phone system with again, a few teething issues which have now been worked 
through.  
 
We are also relocating the Nilfisk/Kerrick office in just over 4 weeks. 
Please note that we will be moving on the weekend of the 7th and 8th of April. 
Our new premises will be at: 

12 Fisher Crescent 
Mt Wellington 
Auckland 1060 

 
Our phone numbers, P.O. Box etc will remain the same. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during these periods of change. Your business means a lot to us and we 
do not want that disrupted in any way. 
 
We hope to see you at our new premises soon. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ian Caudwell 
Managing Director – Nilfisk/Kerrick 
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